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MONDAY, 10 NOVEMBER – The Bursar
Department, UMS Library and the Development and

Maintenance Department (BPP) invite Universiti
Malaysia Sabah (UMS) community to their Open Day
starting today.

According to a statement issued by BPP, the programme will be held for five days from 8.30 am to 4.30 pm at
UMS Library.

It is intended to act as a platform for the three departments to be directly involve with students, staff and suppliers

to ensure customer needs are identified and understood in accordance with the requirement of ISO 9001: 2008

Clause 8.2.1.

The statement also said the programme was an effort to solve the problems arising from misunderstanding of their
services provided and to provide information and exposure on services provided by BPP such as Standard

Operating Procedure (SOP) and the regulations adopted by UMS.

The ceremony will be officiated by UMS Vice-Chancellor, Prof. Datuk Dr. Mohd. Harun Abdullah. – SS (fl)

Media and Citra Division
Chancellery Department
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